
Orange County Superior Court’s Judicial Outreach Committee, California Judges Association’s 
Coalition on Access and Fairness,  American Board of Trial Advocates, 

and the Orange County Bar Association present:

Forum on the Importance of the 
Independence of the Judiciary

Wednesday, December 4, 2019
Check-In/Welcome Reception: 5:00 p.m.

Program: 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
Chapman University Fowler School of Law, 370 N. Glassell, Orange, CA 92866

Hon. Kathleen O’Leary
Presiding Justice
Fourth District Court of Appeal, Div. 3

Michele Bratcher Goodwin
Law Professor
UC Irvine Law School

Edith Matthai, Esq.
Partner 
Robie & Matthai

•	 The judicial application process
•	 The vetting process
•	 Judicial education and training requirements 

To reserve your space, please RSVP to events@ocbar.org 
or call (949) 440-6700 ext. 127

“The framers of the Constitution were so clear in the federalist papers and elsewhere that they felt 
an independent judiciary was critical to the success of the nation.” --Justice Sandra Day O’Connor       

Speakers

•	 Judicial Canons
•	 The Commission on Judicial Performance
•	 Current attacks on the judiciary

The forum speakers will discuss:


